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Community Association Meetings


The Loch Raven Improvement Association meets the third Tuesday of every month, with the exception of 


August and December.   


Upcoming Meetings:


January 21st, 2020


February 18th, 2020


March 17th, 2020


Good Samaritan Hospital 


Parker Conference 


Rooms 3 and 4


7:00pm


All Residents Welcome








Volunteers needed to join the planning committee for our next


LRIA BINGO EVENT








Please call the LRIA office or sign up to assist at our next community meeting on January 19th.


All residents are encouraged to participate in order to make this a successful event.   








Business and correspondence to:


LRIA


P.O. Box 66226


Baltimore, MD 21239


410-435-5577


THELOCHRAVENIMPROVEMENT


ASSOCIATION @hotmail.com


� HYPERLINK "http://www.LRIA.org" ��www.LRIA.org�








ATTENTION ALL RESIDENTS!!!





The increase of trash and litter on the streets of our neighborhood has become a very serious and embarrassing reality.  Never has our community experienced such unsanitary conditions and as a result, sightings of rodents are increasing, while property values and neighborhood attraction are decreasing.  We seem to have become immune to the fact that trash is destroying our community. 


As we enter 2016, it is hopeful that residents will display a higher level of commitment and responsibility that will improve the overall health and sanitation of our neighborhood.


PLEASE PICK UP TRASH AND LITTER WHERE YOU LIVE!


The LRIA is asking all homeowners, renters, and tenants to please stop littering, keep tight-fitting lids on your trash cans, and dispose of all trash properly.  The LRIA is also asking those individuals who elect to throw trash out of your vehicles onto the street, to please refrain from doing so.  You are ruining our neighborhood! 


Please report all unsanitary housing conditions to Baltimore City Code Enforcement by calling 311.  Keeping the LRIA clean takes the effort of each of us, and households must be held accountable.  We are counting on your help. 


 


  








Neighborhood Advisories





STOLEN VEHICLES 


The number of stolen vehicles increases during winter months due to, in part, citizens allowing their vehicles to “warm-up” with keys in the ignition and/or run unattended.  Almost 33% of the cases reported in the northeast district involved the vehicle being stolen with the keys and the ignition running.  It has been reported that car thieves are now starting as early as 12 years of age, so be please wary.  Be sure to lock your vehicles at all times and be attentive to running vehicles.    


BURGLARIES 


Several homes in the northeast district have been burglarized because residents see suspicious activity, but fail to call 911.  In one case, the intruder walked off with a large-screen television in broad daylight.  Always look out for your neighbor and if you observe suspicious activity of any kind, PLEASE CALL 911 IMMEDIATELY.  We must pledge TEAMWORK to help keep our community safe. 


ILLEGAL DRUG ACTIVITY


Yes, it is still in our neighborhood and many of us know exactly where this activity is occurring.   It is time to step up and report this illegal activity to authorities, in order to rid our neighborhood of this chronic disease.   If you know of any residence involved in the use, distribution, storage, or transportation of illegal substances, please CALL 911. 


ROBBERIES 


Cell phone robberies are up, primarily due to unsuspecting individuals talking on their phones and being unaware of their surroundings.  Please use caution when engaging in telephone conversations when walking alone or at bus stops. 


 





Upcoming Events





Please mark your calendars for:


4th DISTRICT CITY COUNCIL CANDIDATES FORUM


Tuesday, March 15, 2016     


7:00 to 9:00pm


Immanuel Lutheran Church


Loch Raven Boulevard & E. Belvedere Avenue


Sponsored by NECO, in conjunction with the League of Women Voters





Christmas Tree Collection 


The Dept. of Public Works will offer tree collection through January 29th, 2016.


Residents should place trees at the same location where trash is collected.


Please remove all tinsel and ornaments prior to setting out.


 And please, DO NOT place Christmas trees in the medians!

















It’s a Great Time to Start Recycling!














Recycling helps sustain our environment and reduces & saves energy


To learn how to get started, please call 311 or visit


� HYPERLINK "http://publicworks" �http://publicworks�.


baltimorecity.gov/


Recycling.aspx





CODE BLUE ALERT INFORMATION


The Health Commissioner declares a Code Blue Alert during periods of extreme periods of extreme cold weather.  Code Blue is a multi-agency effort to reduce hypothermia deaths during the winter months by protecting our City’s homeless, seniors and other vulnerable populations.


Individuals may call 311 to report specific concerns about vulnerable neighbors during Code Blue Alerts.  Call 911 to report a 


cold-related emergency.  





Winter Reminders





If you are driving … SLOW DOWN!   Speeding and aggressive driving put lives at risk.


Stay off of your cell phone and stop texting while driving.  It’s illegal AND dangerous!


Please do not double-park and always be courteous… leave space for others to park and navigate.


DON’T PILE SNOW IN THE MIDDLE OF THE STREET!  This impedes emergency vehicles that may be enroute to YOUR house!  


It is illegal to place chairs, cones, furniture or other “markers” in the public right-of-way to reserve parking spaces.  THESE ITEMS WILL BE CONFISCATED BY THE BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT AND CITATIONS ISSUED!   


Do your part to prevent slips, trips and falls.  Shovel and salt your walkway.  


Be a good neighbor.  Assist the elderly and other restricted neighbors who may have difficulty during periods of inclement weather.


Always visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.LRIA.org" �www.LRIA.org� for the latest meeting cancellations and neighborhood news updates.











News Notes





2020 BALTIMORE YOUTHWORKS APPLICATIONS NOW BEING ACCEPTED


Baltimore City's YouthWorks summer jobs program will match young people between the ages of 14 and 21 to five-week work experiences with private sector, nonprofit, and city and state government employers.  The program will operate 2 sessions from June 27 through July 29, 2016 and July 11 to August 12, 2016.  The YouthWorks slogan "Summer Jobs Launch Careers" describes the lasting effect that a productive summer job can have on a young person.  Through targeted matching of jobs to older teens' career interests and an emphasis on effective work behaviors and financial literacy for all participants, YouthWorks is sure to be a success this summer and beyond as it helps prepare our future workforce.  For more information about YouthWorks, please contact the YouthWorks office at 410-396-5627 or https://youthworks.oedworks.com/


IMMANUEL COMPASSION CENTER NOW ACCEPTING DONATIONS


The Compassion Center at Immanuel Lutheran Church, 5701 Loch Raven Boulevard, is a thrift shop and donation center, geared to help people in crisis obtain free food and low-cost clothing.  Many people with limited funds are helped simply by finding quality, gently-used clothing and housewares for a small fee.  Donations of most types in clean and usable condition are gratefully accepted.  Non-perishable food donations are also always welcome at Immanuel Lutheran Church’s Main Office, Monday thru Friday, 9am – 2pm. 


Center hours are Saturdays, 10am-2pm.  Call 410-636-0123 for more information.


PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE - BEWARE OF IMPOSTERS!!!


The Baltimore City Department of Public Works advises citizens to beware of possible Public Works impostors.  The impostors pose as city water workers and seek to gain illegal admittance into your home.  Citizens should remember the following:


Department of Public Works (DPW) employees are not authorized to enter your home without your permission.


DPW employees do not come unannounced to your home and ask to enter.


DPW employees wear uniforms and have photo ID.  Always ask to see a Baltimore City employee identification card which includes a photograph.  If you doubt the authenticity of either do not let them in and contact DPW at 311 or verification.


Please report any and all suspicious activity to the Police by dialing 911 immediately.
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“Northeast Baltimore neighbors working together to maintain the highest quality of community life by

insuring that our neighborhoods remain safe, clean and strong”
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